
 
 
 
 

October 7, 2020 
 
As we welcome students back to our buildings, we would like to remind families that a daily health 
screening is required for students on in-person learning days before entering any RCS school or bus.  
 
A consent agreement is available in ParentVUE. To log in, families can use the ParentVUE 
app or the web browser at https://rcsvue.rochester.k12.mi.us/PXP2_Login.aspx.  
 
When initially accessing the site, you will be directed to the Oakland County Health Division (OCHD) 
health screening form. After reading the form, click the “I Accept” button at the bottom of the page to 
complete your submission. By agreeing, parents and guardians are committing to screening their child 
for the 20-21 school year. 
 
For the daily student health screening process, once you have logged into ParentVUE,  

 Answer the health questions for each child 

 Press the submit button 
Families must answer "no" to all questions in this survey in order to access any RCS bus or building. If 
you answer "yes," please contact your building administrator and your health care provider for an 
evaluation. Please do not send your student to school without further direction and school clearance. 
 
The following is a short list of frequently asked questions: 
 
Q:  Do I have to submit a health screening every day? 
A:   Yes, you must submit a daily health screening every day that your child attends in-person learning. 
 
Q:  Do I need to print and hand in the OCHD COVID-19 school health screening agreement? 
A:   No. After reading the agreement, simply click the 'I Agree' button and your acknowledgement will be 

on file. 
 
Q:  I can't login to ParentVUE. Who can help me? 
A:  At the login screen, click the 'Forgot Password' link and enter your username or email address. If you 

need further tech assistance, please send an email to rcsvuehelp@rochester.k12.mi.us and include 
your name, your child's name, and school. 

 
Q:  Can I access ParentVUE from the district website? 
A:   Yes, ParentVUE is easily accessible from the main page of our district website at 

www.rochester.k12.mi.us.  

  Step one: Step two: 
 
 
 

 

https://rcsvue.rochester.k12.mi.us/PXP2_Login.aspx
https://rcsvue.rochester.k12.mi.us/PXP2_Login.aspx
mailto:rcsvuehelp@rochester.k12.mi.us
http://www.rochester.k12.mi.us/

